
 
  

  

Summer Learning Camp Families:  

We are so excited to provide some fantastic and fun activities for students K-12 over the next 

4 weeks.    

  

Health and Safety Protocols that will be followed during our Super Summer Program:   

• Things will look much like they did at the end of the school year.    

• While the Governor has reduced requirements and restrictions state-wide, both the 

OHA and ODE use the language of “strongly advise” schools to continue to follow 

safety protocols like masks and social distancing.   

• We will continue with staff and students wearing masks indoors.  Masks are not 

required outdoors.    

• We will social distance as much as possible, as in the case of a positive person being 

on campus, all close contacts must quarantine/isolate as directed by Lane County 

Public Health. The definition of a close contact is being within 6 feet for more than 15 

minutes.  Social distancing will still be emphasized.   

• To reduce mask time, we will have multiple opportunities for classes and activities to 

be outside during the summer programs.  

• Students riding the bus will be required to wear masks.    

  

  

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our schools open so we can serve students.  

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out.  

  

If you have any additional questions or concerns please feel free to contact us at 541-935-8230. 

 

 

Thank you,   
  

Olivia Johnson 

Site Administrator 

FRMS Summer Learning Camp 

  


